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PUBLIC NOTICE 

TO THE INTERESTED PERSONS ENTITLED TO 

SIGN AN APPLICATION FOR AN APPROVAL BY WAY OF REFERENDUM 

Following the public consultation meeting held on February 23, 2022, the Saint-Laurent Borough Council 
adopted, at the regular meeting of April 5, 2022, the second draft resolution approving a specific project 
for the construction, modification or occupation of a building (PPCMOI) at 9191, boulevard Cavendish, 
lot 6 374 816 (IKEA). 

This second draft contains the following provision which may be the subject of a request by interested 
persons so that a by-law containing them be submitted for their approval, in accordance with the Act 
respecting elections and referendums in municipalities . 

The second draft resolution for the PPCMOI at 9191 Cavendish Boulevard to authorize the installation 
of an outdoor locker at 9191 Cavendish Boulevard, lot 6 374 816 (IKEA), under the Regulation 
respecting special construction projects, modification or occupation of a building (RCA10-08-5). 

These provisions are subject to referendum approval and affect zone B14-021. A request can come 
from zone B14-021 and all the zones adjacent to it. 

Zone B14-021 is bounded to the north by zone B15-141, to the west by the Trans-Canada Highway, to 
the south by the rear lot line of the property located at 9090 Cavendish Boulevard, by Griffith Street and 
by Cavendish Boulevard and to the east by the rear lot lines of the properties located at 6015-6045 
Côte-de-Liesse Road and 6125-6145 Côte-de-Liesse Road. 

An application, in order to be valid, must: 

- state clearly the provision to which it refers and the zone from which it originates; 

- be received at the Bureau of the Secretary of the Borough of Saint-Laurent within eight days of 
the present notice, i.e. no later than April 20, 2022; 

- be signed by at least 12 interested persons in a zone in which there are more than 21 interested 
persons, or, in other cases, by a majority of the interested persons. 

The information allowing to determine the interested persons having the right to sign an application may 
be obtained at the Bureau of the Secretary of the Borough of Saint-Laurent, during regular office hours. 

Where no valid application is received with respect to the second draft resolution, the provisions may 
be included in the resolutions that are not required to be submitted for the approval of the qualified 
voters. 

This second draft resolution may be consulted at the Borough of Saint-Laurent, at 777, Marcel-Laurin 
Boulevard, Saint-Laurent, H4M 2M7, during the regular office hours. 

Montreal, April 13, 2022 

 

 Benoit Turenne 
 Substitute Secretary of the Borough Council 

 

 
 


